
 
 

 

 

Going up to Secondary School 

Transitional Event 
 

 

 

You are invited to attend an online information session for parents and carers of Year 6 

children, who are starting mainstream secondary education in September 2025. The event 

will discuss the admissions process for secondary school applications. 

 

Free online event for parents and carers of children in 

Year 6 

 

 

Programme 
 
Join online via the link, which will be 
emailed to you. 
 

• How and when to apply for a place in 
Year 7 

• What to consider when naming your 
preferences of school 

• How school places are allocated 

• Secondary School Open Evenings 

• Eligibility for school transport 

• School admission appeals 

 

Join us 
 

We will be hosting the event at different 
times on the following days:  
 

Monday 16th September 
• 9:30am – 10:30am 

• 1:00pm – 2:00pm 

• 6:30pm – 7:30pm 
 

Wednesday 18th September 
• 7:00pm – 8:00pm 

Book your place at: Me Learning 
 
You will receive confirmation of your place and further details of how to join the meeting using a 
Microsoft Teams link.  
 
If the above hyperlink does not work, please use: https://app.melearning.co.uk/auth/validate-
key?registerKey=NPTXYCGF 

 

 

 

If you require further information, please contact the Parents’ School Preference Adviser on: 
choosingaschool@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

https://app.melearning.co.uk/auth/self-registration/NPTXYCGF
https://app.melearning.co.uk/auth/validate-key?registerKey=NPTXYCGF
https://app.melearning.co.uk/auth/validate-key?registerKey=NPTXYCGF
mailto:choosingaschool@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

